12t November 2021

Dear Respected Parent/Guardian - Assalaamu alaikum / Peace be with you

Re: Anti-Bullying week — Colourful Hijab/Scarf Day!

We are celebrating Anti-bullying this month, with its theme ‘One Kind Word.” The isolation of last
year has underlined how little acts of consideration can break down barriers and brighten the lives
of people around us. This is one of the reasons that ‘One Kind Word’ has been chosen as the theme
of Anti-Bullying Week taking place from 15% — 19t November 2021.

On Wednesday, 17" November, we encourage our pupils and staff members to wear a colourful hijab
or scarf to school. Colourful hijab or scarf day is an opportunity to raise awareness of bullying. We
encourage pupils to express themselves and celebrate their individuality and what makes us all
unique.

Today student leaders delivered an assembly to the whole school to launch the Anti-bullying week
programme of activities. In addition, we would like to encourage pupils to donate any amount, which
will be given to the SHINE charity. Parents can also donate through ParentPay.

| hope your daughter participates in Wednesday’s Colourful Hijab/Scarf Day.

Kind Regards,

[ iy 'r""&

Y
IL'I LA S

Maschil De_Guzman

Assistant Principal
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